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Assessment and Taxation Committee 

Proponent Testimony for SB 279 

I am a proponent for SB 279 that would allow charitable organizations to apply for property tax 

exemption.  The affected statute was written in 1907, long before LLC’s were in operation.  This statute 

would allow all not-for-profits from this point forward to apply for the same status that not-for-profit 

corporations have enjoyed since the statute was written.   

Thank you for the opportunity to appear before you today to testify on behalf of this important issue. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Randall Hardy 

  

  

 

  

 


